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Communications Update October 7, 2024 TAC Meeting 
Agenda Item 9 

The Kastania Tank project is complete. Built in 1985 and 
located just south of Petaluma, the Kastania Tank plays 
a vital role for both North Marin and Marin Municipal 
Water Districts, holding an impressive 12 million 
gallons! 

Our crew kicked off this project in June 2023. Fast 
forward 14 months and, after a thorough update 
replacing parts, preventing corrosion and giving the 
tank a fresh coat inside and out, we’re now refilling it 
with nearly 37 acre-feet of water from the Petaluma 
Aqueduct! 

Construction crews are on site at Washington Creek in 
Petaluma for proactive emergency repairs including part 
of the flood channel retaining wall that needed 
reinforcement. Work to rebuild this segment of the wall 
will continue for a couple of weeks, and is planned to be 
complete before the start of the rainy season. 

This engineered channel was originally constructed in the 
1970s. 

Media: 

Press Release- September 17: Sonoma Water Board 
approves updated Local Hazard Mitigation Plan, 
reinforcing the agency's commitment to disaster 
preparedness and infrastructure resilience and clearing 
the way to obtain Federal Emergency Management Agency hazard mitigation funds. 

Strategic Initiative Outreach: 

Coming up- October 17, Sonoma Water will host 30 utility engineers and managers from Brazil. 

Follow, Like and Share 

https://www.sonomawater.org/news/post/19952/
https://www.sonomawater.org/news/post/19952/

